
JOHN WAJHEE
GOVER....OR

FSTIIER UEDA
EXECUIT\'E OffiCER

February 6, 1992

Inc.

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS, ECONOMIC DEVEWPMENT & TOURISM

LAND USE COMMISSION
Room 104,Old Federal Building

335 Merchant Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Telephone: 587.3822

Mr. Thomas W. Cummins
Austin, Tsutsumi & Associates,
820 Piilani Street, Suite 102
Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Dear Mr. Cummins:

SUbject: BOUNDARY INTERPRETATION No. 91-60 for
T.M.K. No.: 1-4-01 & 1-4-02, Kapoho, Puna,
Hawaii

Pursuant to your August 8, 1991 letter, please be advised
that the GTE Hawaiian Telephone Co. project involving the
replacement of poles and wire with new poles and cable along
Kamaili Road at the sUbject area is designated within the
Agricultural District.

Copies of Tax Map Key 1-4-01 & 1-4-02 and portion of the
State Land Use Commission map (H-73), with the project area
highlighted in yellow are enclosed for your reference.

If you have any questions, please call Fred Talon or Bert
Saruwatari of my staff at 587-3822.

Sincerely,

ESTHER UEDA
Executive Officer

EU:fl

encl: TMK 1-4-01, 1-4-02 & portion of SLU Map H-73

cc: Norman Hayashi, Hawaii Planning Director
~Glenn Y. Sato, Tax Maps & Records Supervisor,

C&C of Honolulu, Department of Finance
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